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We thank you for your prayers and partnership with Village Hope
International Ministries Inc., in the work of the gospel in Kasempa,
Zambia. Village Hope International Ministries, Incorporated is a
501 (C) (3) established under the laws of the USA.

Thank you, for praying for funds for a small building for the clinic in the village in Kasempa.
God has provided the funds for the building and building will start soon. Glory to God!

We are continuing to pray for funds for a solar pump for water supply....and would like to
ask your prayer for the people we serve.

Pumping water manually takes at least a hundred pumps or more to fill a bucket, and some
people have to wait a long time before they get their turn to fill their buckets. Little kids
can'teven tryit.

Pray that despite many challenges they face, that they may still make time to pray, read the
Bible and meet together with others.

Pray for us also, as we continue to encourage them to make time to meet with God on a
daily basis and to make telling others about Christ a priority.
Thank you so much for praying! May the Lord bless you and make His face shine upon you!

Ruth and Artis Powell



